From: Tony Meadow_

Sent: 07 June 2021 10:50
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Glebe House W1 Planning Application 2021/1782/P

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Good morning
T wish to strongly object to the application to extend this building upwards. As the drawings in the
application are both inaccurate and incomplete T have had to prepare other drawings to explain the

implications of this overbearing development.

1 am not able to submit my drawings through your website, but they are critical to the better understanding
and my objection.

Please advise how 1 can properly make my application and how, having been made, my full objection
including the drawings will be made visible to others reviewing this application.

Thank you

Tony Meadows (iPhone)
1B Fitzroy Mews W1T6DE



